3/9/2021

To whom it may concern:

This letter shall serve notice that the Owner (Canandaigua Crossings LLC) authorizes Apogee
Development / William Dowell to submit an application to the Town of Canandaigua Planning Review
Committee (PRC) for a proposed development of the 1.7 acre parcel of land located at 2536 State Route
332 in Canandaigua NY.

Apogee Development / William Dowell has submitted a purchase offer to the Owner Canandaigua
Crossings LLC for consideration and it is currently under review by ownership.

Thank you.

Canandaigua Crossings LLC




